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TELEPHONE: B7266 THE UNIVERSITY OF TASMANIA, 

Box 647C. G.P.O•• 

HOBART. 

loth November 1955 

Dr. Grote Rebar, 
Wrest Point Hotel, 
SANDY BAY. 

Dear Dr. Reber, 

r thank you for your letter of October 8th thanking 
the University staff for its cooperation in your experiments. 
r am very pleased to hear that these have been successful and 
wish you a good journey home. We shall be glad to see you 
again next year. 

Yours sincerely,

it 
(T. H;ytten) 

Vice-Chancellor. 


